
HOMECOMING WEEK 
November 4 – 9 

Keiser     VS     St. Thomas 

Football Game Tailgate Party 
Saturday, November 9th 3:00 PM – 5:00 PM 

Free Admission to the Game 

Dear Keiser University Alumni, 

We are excited to invite you back to SEAHAWK NATION for your 2019 Homecoming Week 
Festivities! As we welcome graduates from both near and far, we also celebrate you as you 
continue to reach for the stars. 

Your alma mater is growing stronger than ever! 

Keiser University’s winning academic programs and 25 athletic teams continue to grow and gain 
global recognition. You and your fellow alumni join Keiser University in providing an annual 
economic impact of more than $3 billion to the state of Florida while supporting more than 
30,000 jobs. 

We look forward to welcoming you back to campus and to sharing what’s new at a football 
tailgate party!  

Please RSVP below or email Meghan Coghlan at mcoghlan@keiseruniversity.edu by 
Wednesday, November 6th.     
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